
 

 

 
 
20th April 2018 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 

Bury Market 
  
As part of our cooking and nutrition topic this term, we are learning all about 
greengrocers. On Thursday 17th May 2018 we will be visiting Bury Market and 
visiting the greengrocery stalls to explore the different fruits and vegetables. We will 
also use this opportunity to visit the bakery, butcher and fish counter.   
  
We will be travelling on a school minibus and will be leaving at 9.15am and back for 
1.30pm. 
 
We will be taking a packed lunch to eat whilst we are there.  If your son/ daughter 
normally has a packed lunch please send that in as usual otherwise one will be 
provided by school. 
 
There is no cost for the trip and there will be no need to send in any money. 
  
Please could you give permission for your son/daughter to attend by completing the 
attached slip. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Sophie Greenwood 
Teacher 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Bury Market 
 

Student Name:________________________________ 
 
I do/ do not give my permission for my son/ daughter to attend Bury Market on 
Thursday 17th May 2018 
 
 
 
Signed:________________________________  Date:______________ 
 
 


